

18th June 2021

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

I am writing to update you on several issues including Covid-19 measures as well as important school events and notices.

Covid-19

Following the government's announcement on Monday to delay the end of all Covid-19 restrictions because of increasing transmission of the Delta variant, we will be continuing with all our Covid-19 preventative measures in school. This includes the continuation of year group bubbles, staggered start and finish times, hand cleansing and mask wearing. We will also continue to ask pupils and staff to self-isolate for at least 10 days if anyone in their household or close contacts test positive for Covid-19. If your child has a positive home test or is unwell with a temperature, persistent cough or loss/change of taste/smell then they should not be sent to school. Any siblings should also remain at home until either your child has a negative PCR test or until after at least 10 days isolating.

We would also encourage both yourselves and your children to use the free and readily available home tests twice a week. We will be sending home more tests with your child next week.

Upcoming events & important dates

Please note below upcoming events and details of various activities taking place at school in the coming weeks.

Date	Event
Friday 25th June – Friday 2nd July 2021	Exam week – end of year exams for years 9 and 10
Monday 5th July – Wednesday 7th July 2021	Assessment week – end of year exams for all year
	groups 7-10
Thursday 8th July 2021	Sports Day – please note the change in start and
	finish times for year groups on this day
	Year 7 8.45am – 12:00 pm
	Year 8 9.15am – 12:20 pm
	Year 9 9.30am – 12:30 pm
	Year 10 9.00am – 12:10 pm
Friday 9th July 2021	Training day – no school for pupils on this day
Friday 16th July 2021	Last day of term

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours/sincerely

BRYNLEY EVANS

Headteacher